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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Progress summary

The Monaro High School upgrade project aims to 
improve the functionality of the school, creating more 
flexible, innovative learning spaces to accommodate 
new ways of teaching. 

During the summer school holidays work continued 
on the Monaro High School upgrade with another 
stage completed, which included: 

	■ The delivery of 5 new future focused learning
spaces including fit out for 2 special education
classrooms and 3 general learning areas.

	■ A basketball court

	■ A playground area, and

	■ Landscaping to these areas.

The spaces were open to students for the start of 
Term 1, 2021. 

Upcoming works

Work will continue throughout the year to complete 
the project. Works include:

	■ Building A1 (including semi commercial kitchen)

	■ Building B and Annex (metal work/ woodwork
workshop and three future focused learning areas)

	■ Administration centre and Performing Arts Centre

	■ Upgrades to amenities (Building J).

We will continue to work closely with the school and 
contractor to minimise disruption to teaching and 
learning.

Traffic management

Changes to traffic conditions on Yanni Street 
commenced in early 2020. An important reminder 
of these changes  is provided on the following page. 
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Reminder of changes to traffic conditions on 
Yanni Street 

The Snowy Monaro Regional Council's approved 
traffic changes on Yanni Street took  effect from the 
start of Term One, 2020  These changes are necessary 
to ensure the safety of the school and wider 
community during upgrades to Monaro High School 

These changes include:

	■ Yanni Street to be converted from a two-way
street to a one-way street, with traffic heading
westbound towards Mittagang Road (Yarra Street
will remain as a two-way).

	■ Angled on-street parking spaces along Yanni
Street to be adjusted in line with the traffic
directional change.

	■ Relocation of the school bus set-down area to
Yanni Street.

For more information about these changes, please 
refer to the attached map. 

Signage has been provided where appropriate to 
remind drivers of the revised traffic conditions and 
parking arrangement. 

A traffic control plan has been developed to manage 
traffic and ensure site safety during construction. 
Construction vehicle movements and deliveries will 
be scheduled outside of peak school operation times. 
The school community and residents will be updated 
by School Infrastructure NSW about heavy vehicle 
routes, site entry and traffic disruptions on public 
roads over the course of the project. 

The health, safety and well-being of the school 
community is our highest priority and we will 
continue to keep the community updated.  


